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Pay of new CEO at El Camino Hospital disclosed 
RELEASE IS REVERSAL FOR THE NON-PROFIT 
By S.L. Wykes 
San Jose Mercury News 

El Camino Hospital in Mountain View has a new chief executive -- one who will be paid a higher base salary 
than his predecessor but may end up with a lower overall compensation package. 

The release of that salary information represents a turnaround for the hospital district's board, which 
oversees the non-profit 395-bed hospital. 


